
WHEELERS LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
7th September  2017 
                                                                                       

Football Club – Year 2 
 
We are able to offer children in Year 2 the opportunity to take part in 
football training on a Monday after school.  The training sessions will be 
run by a volunteer parent who is a qualified FA coach. 
 
It will start on Monday 18th September and finish at 4.30pm.   
 
The aim of the club is to develop the children’s football skills whilst 
encouraging team work. 
 
If your child is interested in participating in this activity, please can you 
sign the form below and return it to school by Tuesday 13th September.   
 
It is likely the club will be oversubscribed so names will be pulled out of a 
hat.  You will be advised by text and letter if your child has a place or not.  
Places are very limited as only 16 children can take part.  We hope that all 
children who want to attend will get the opportunity during the year, so if 
your child does not get a place this time round, hopefully they will at a 
later date. 
 
If you have any queries please contact us at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Wood 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
FOOTBALL FOR YEAR 2 
 
I parent/carer of ………………………… in class………………. would like 
my child’s name to be added to the list of children interested in joining the 
Football Club which will be held on a Monday, finishing at 4.30pm.  
 
Signed: ___________________________  


